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In the Neutral Zone: February Issue Now Available  
 
Montréal (Québec) – The February 2010 issue of In the Neutral Zone, the newsletter of the Sport 
Dispute Resolution Centre of Canada (SDRCC) is now available online at www.crdsc-
sdrcc.ca/eng/media-newsletters.jsp. This edition speaks directly to Canadian Team members on 
their way to Vancouver 2010, providing useful information on dispute prevention and resolution 
services available to them: the ombudsmen for both the Olympic and Paralympic teams introduce 
themselves and their role at the Games, and the feature article offers an overview of the on-site 
operations of the ad hoc division of the Court of Arbitration for Sport in Vancouver.  
 
To better serve the Canadian sport community, the SDRCC welcomes comments and feedback 
regarding its newsletter and educational materials. This can be done by contacting Fredy Iuni, 
Education and Communication Coordinator at fiuni@crdsc-sdrcc.ca.  
 
About SDRCC  
 
The SDRCC is a not-for-profit corporation created by federal legislation and funded by Sport Canada. 
The mission of the SDRCC is to provide the sport community with a national alternative dispute 
resolution service and strengthen the culture of fairness in Canadian sport by resolving disputes 
quickly and efficiently and to provide expertise and assistance regarding alternative dispute 
resolution.   
 
For more information, please contact:   
 
Marie-Claude Asselin  
Executive Director and CEO  
Tel: 1-866-733-7767   
Mobile: (514) 465-7339 
mcasselin @ crdsc-sdrcc.ca   
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